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Immigration E-news

January 6, 2009
  

Changes in Travel Rules for Green Card Holders

Effective January 18, 2009 DHS (Department of Homeland Security) will expand significantly the 
population of aliens subject to the United States Visitor and Immigrant Status Indicator Technology 
Program (“US-VISIT”) to include, among other classes of aliens, permanent resident aliens. This 
expansion would require that all “green card” holders be fingerprinted and photographed, like 
persons from visa waiver countries and persons with visas to enter the U.S., upon entering and 
exiting the U.S. as of January 18, 2009. The program will apply to all permanent residents seeking 
entry to or exit from the U.S. at any U.S. airport or seaport. Green card holders entering through 
land ports of entry will be required to provide fingerprints only if they are referred to secondary 
inspection for a more detailed interview.

Please contact a member of the Butzel Long immigration group should you have any questions.
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This news is only intended to highlight some of the important issues. This e-mail has been prepared 
by Butzel Long for information only and is not legal advice. This information is not intended to 
create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a client-lawyer relationship. Readers should not act 
upon this information without seeking professional counsel. This electronic newsletter and the 
information it contains may be considered attorney advertising in some states.  

For previous e-news or to learn more about our law firm and its services, 
please visit our website at: www.butzel.com 
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